
Hello! 

 

My name is Anthony, I am a 4th year undergraduate student in the Music and Computer 

Science combined program, and I am running for one of the Student Representative 

positions on the University of Victoria Senate. 

 

Throughout my undergrad I have been involved with several student-led initiatives and 

worked closely with members of my Department’s Faculty to see them be implemented. 

Most recently I have served on the executive team of my program’s Course Union, which 

has taught me the value of collaboration, as well as the joy that comes from being a part 

of positive change. 

 

Given the opportunity of Student Representative I will be committed to: 

- Examining and improving upon systems that are inefficient in their use of time 

and/or money. 

- Increasing accountability in the university’s role to communicate and listen to 

feedback from students at a departmental level. 

- Pushing for proactive policies regarding AI’s role in the university environment. 

- Ensuring that inclusivity and sustainability are at the forefront of people’s minds 

when discussing solutions to problems. 

 

With the help from your vote, I hope to impact the decisions made this coming year in a 

way that will provide new reasons for why the University of Victoria is a great place to 

study. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Anthony Ryan 


